
 
 
UPDATE  
TRAFFIC ADVISORY 
December 6, 2016  
 
CONTACT:                     Heather DeLapp                                      
                                       (972) 809-9479                          
                                       hdelapp@ferrovial.us                            
 
All lanes of northbound I-35W at 28th St. are closed due to an accident. Traffic is being redirected to the 
exit at Northside Dr./28th St. combined exit.  This will take motorists through Northside Dr. and 28th St. 
where they can access northbound 35W.    
 
All motorists on southbound I-35W are being redirected to exit at Meacham and 28th St.   
 
These closures are expected for an extended period of time. Motorists should expect long delays. 
Drivers are advised to seek alternate routes. 
 
Ramp closures associated with this incident: 
Southbound on-ramp @ Meacham 
Southbound on-ramp @ 28th St. 
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exit at Northside Dr./28th St. combined exit.  This will take motorists through Northside Dr. and 28th 
St.  where they can access northbound 35W.    
 
Currently one lane of southbound 35W is open.  However, all lanes of southbound I-35W at I-820 will be 
closed soon. Traffic will be redirected along I-820. These closures are expected for an extended period of 
time. Motorists should expect long delays. Drivers are advised to seek alternate routes. 
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